
February 17, 2022 

Dear Roberts Annex Families, 

Remember – NO SCHOOL tomorrow for students (professional 

day for teachers). 

It has been a fun but short week of friendship activities.  

Valentines Day, Monday was a flurry of hearts, gifts, giving, and 

kind wishes.  Classes have been celebrating different means to 

create belonging for our community and we are looking forward 

to more of this work as this special month begins to wrap up.  

Next week on Wednesday, students have another opportunity to 

show their support for one another on PINK SHIRT Day.   

Know your community – W.E. CONNECT 

Improvements to our community facilities are happening in the West End.  This past fall, the city and 

other community resource groups began to gather input and this process continues.  Take a moment to 

read about West End Connect to share your voice and learn more about what is happening in your 

community. 

Celebrating Black Excellence 

Div 2&3 have created some beautiful art inspired by the poetry of Mia Angelou and 

the visual art of Jean Michel Basquiat.  The work decorates one of our hallways on 

the inside of the school but we wanted you to see the work too before it comes 

home.  Enjoy! 

Changing COVID restrictions – schools stay the same for now 

As many of you may have heard through media, there have been some changes to restrictions to indoor 

public events and gatherings.  Currently, there have been no changes to the safety protocols in place at 

schools.  We continue to maintain the safety levels at school as identified in the district Communicable 

Disease Prevention Plan.  Please continue to help us by ensuring your child has a mask, remind them to 

make space, practice respiratory etiquette, wash hands regularly and complete the Daily Health Check 

before coming to school.   

Grade 3 Transitions to LRE 

As Roberts Annex is a K-3 school, students who are currently in Grade 3 will be moving on to a new 

school site for September 2022.  Families who are still in the Lord Roberts Elementary catchment and 

have indicated that they intend to move to Lord Roberts Elementary (main school) will be transferred 

automatically – no further action is required.  Look for some events coming after spring break such as 

tours and meetings to support families through the transition to our main school site. 

Hot lunch? 

In case you are looking for information about our Hot Lunch program, it can be found on our PAC pages 

on the school website.  Go to this link to learn how to order, what to do if your child is sick on a Hot 

Lunch day and more… 

Have a safe weekend and enjoy each other, 

Elyssa 

Dates of Note: 
February 18   Professional Day (no school for students) 
February 21   Family Day – Province Wide holiday (no school) 
February 23    Pink Shirt Day 
March 9   PAC meeting (6:30)(Zoom) 

 

**Did anyone loose a Paw Patrol 3-wheel scooter – one was found on the playground on last week.  

Please call the office to pick it up. 

 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/roberts-annex/About-Us/Publications/Documents/WE_Connect_Poster_Phase2_Winter2022.pdf
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/COVID-19/Documents/COVID-19/District%20Communicable%20Disease%20Prevention%20Plan%20V6%20Jan%2031%202022.pdf
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/COVID-19/Documents/COVID-19/District%20Communicable%20Disease%20Prevention%20Plan%20V6%20Jan%2031%202022.pdf
http://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/roberts-annex/Families/Parent-Advisory-Council/Pages/Hot-Lunch-Day.aspx

